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Last week in Nursery:
The children who are off to school in September have been 
working very hard at learning their sounds. We have seen lots 
of the children pretending to be the adult with the sound cards 
and using the dolls to be the children with the listening ears. 
There was great excitement in the Nursery garden as the 
butterflies were ready to leave us and explore the world. They 
had a wonderful send off with much clapping and waves of 
farewell as they fluttered off onto their new adventures! The 
children have enjoyed Jack and the Beanstalk and have retold 
the story many times over the week, using puppets and props. 
Room two even managed to ‘grow’ their own beanstalk and 
used this to tell the tale.

Last week in Year 1: In Year 1 we have been learning 
about how to make a robot move. We started this learning off 
by investigating the ways in which we could control a Beebot. 
We used the buttons to give the Beebot a set of instructions 
on where to move and learnt how to clear these after we had 
finished. Next lesson, we are going to be turning into robots 
ourselves! We have also been showing our creative side 
linked to our Farm topic. We created a tractor painting using 
the printing technique. We had great fun drawing and cutting 
out our tractor design before using a roller to roll the paint 
over our image to create our print. 

  

 



Dates for your Diary:
July 6th/ 7th/ 8th - Year 3 residential visit to Burwell House
Wednesday 13th July - children meet next year’s teachers and end 
of year reports are sent home
Friday 15th July - Year 6 leavers celebration evening and camping
Friday 22nd July - last day of term
Friday 22nd July - Leavers’ Assembly at 9.15 a.m. - all Year 6 
parents are invited to join us
All term dates for 2021/22 and 2022/23 are available on the school 
website. Please remember that holidays in term time are not authorised 
unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you may receive a 
penalty notice if your child misses school.

Last week in Year 4: 
Each class has been working hard over the last two months to 
improvise then write a scene for play. With help from a visiting expert, 
they learnt more about acting techniques and finally on Friday they 
performed for their families as part of our summer concert. The 
children really brought Narnia to life as they traveled through the 
wardrobe and introduced exciting new characters. The professional 
standard staging with sound and lights added to their excitement! This 
is part of a wider project across the Elliot Foundation with funding 
from the Arts Council and Festival Bridge.

A few years ago, we started to organise the recycling of crisp packets 
through school, thanks to support of our Eco Council and some 
wonderful parent helpers. As the supermarkets have all started to offer 
this facility now, we will no longer offer crisp packet recycling through 
school after the end of this term. Please take your flexible plastics to 
Tesco, Sainsbury’s or the Co-op.


